
 

 

 
 

April 24, 2010 
VIA E-MAIL  

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor; 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
  
Re: BOARD FILE NO EB-2009-0139 Toronto Hydro Electric System 

Limited 2010 Rates 
Board Decision and Draft Rate Order 
Comments of Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

  
As Counsel to the Vulnerable Energy Consumer’s Coalition (VECC), I hereby provide 
comments on behalf of my clients on the Proposed Draft Rate Order 
 
THESL filed the Draft Rate Order on April 19, 2010. We have reviewed the Draft 
Rate Order and find it to be consistent with the Settlement Agreement and Board 
Decision.  
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
 
  

PUBLIC INTEREST ADVOCACY CENTRE 
LE CENTRE POUR LA DEFENSE DE L’INTERET PUBLIC 
ONE Nicholas Street, Suite 1204, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada K1N 7B7 
Tel: (613) 562-4002. Fax: (613) 562-0007. e-mail: piac@piac.ca. http://www.piac.ca 
 


